
 

 

 
         
 
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ADVISORY 
No. 2021-AA-005 

08 February 2021 

 
 
We are currently experiencing problems with PLDT Direct Line Number 85167414 
assigned to the Health Maintenance Organization (HMO) Division and requested 
technical support from PLDT. 
 
In the meantime, we have temporarily assigned a local number to HMO Division. You 
may reach them using the IC Trunkline Numbers 85238461 to 70 local 156, or 
through email at hm.garcia@insurance.gov.ph. 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused. Rest assured that we are working closely 

with PLDT to restore said line. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 
 
 
 
 

REVELYN R. MOJICA 
       IC Division Manager 
       Administrative Division 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


